
Race-Based Admissions: An End or a Change?
October 24, 2023
12:00 pm Central - 1:00 pm Central

This event has now passed. See below for the session recording and handout.

The battle over factoring race into college admissions has been ongoing for
decades. Although it previously upheld higher education affirmative action plans, in
Students for Fair Admissions, Inc. v. President and Fellows of Harvard College, the
Supreme Court recently ruled that the systematic consideration of race in college
admissions decisions deprives individual applicants of the equal protection of the
laws.

How will the Court’s decision reshape college admissions programs? Will the ruling
affect affirmative action plans in the business community? Join Andy Lester and
Ruthie White for this Spencer Fane webinar discussing the basis for the recent
Supreme Court decision, how it may affect college race-based admissions, and
what impact, if any, it will have in the business community.

Recording | Handout

HRCI and SHRM credits will be available for each session. Continuing Legal Education (CLE)
credits are pending in Arizona, Colorado, Florida, Kansas, Minnesota, Missouri, Nebraska,
Nevada, Oklahoma, Tennessee, and Texas. CLE credit application and approval processes vary
per state and may not be available after certain state deadlines. Please email
education@spencerfane.com if you have questions about credits.
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https://www.spencerfane.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/10-24-23_Race-Based-Admissions.mp4
https://www.spencerfane.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/10-24-23_Race-Based-Admissions-Handout.pdf
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